
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:   May 28, 2025 

SUBJECT: Approval of an Intergovernmental Agreement with the City of Sisters for the 

provision of law enforcement services by DCSO 

 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

Approval of Document No. 2025-193, an Intergovernmental Agreement for the provision of 

law enforcement services to the City of Sisters by the Deschutes County Sheriff’s Office. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

Since 2020, DCSO has provided a designated law enforcement unit in the City of Sisters.  

This IGA will continue the provision of these services to the City. 

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

The City of Sisters will compensate the County at the rate of $88,040 per month for the 

agreed-upon services. 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Aaron Wells, Undersheriff 

William Bailey, Captain 

Jessica Vanderpool, Management Analyst  


